Gebauer 1A-23 Insp #667500114

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Tue, Feb 5, 2013 at 12:19 PM
To: JeffS@schneiderenergy.com
Cc: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>

Jeff,

You should have received a field inspection from me. You probably got one from Kym also addressing other
things besides the environmental issues. | tried to address the current release and the skim pit separately, but
the inspection forms aren't always clear. Please continue with the cleanup of the current spill (including the
material at the wellhead) and submit a Form 19 within 10-days to document the cleanup. If you haul the oily
waste off location to a landfill Il need copies of the disposal documentation. If you want to try land treatment on
site, you could stockpile the material on plastic and berm it until you come up with a plan for the skim pit and
associated waste.

Regarding the skim pit closure or upgrade, | tried to give extra time until the end of May to deal with that. It will
require submittal of a Form 27 for prior approval and it should address all of the oily waste site wide at that time
including the material from the skim pit, surrounding the produced water pit, tank battery and anything stockpiled
from the current spill.

Give me a call if you have any questions.
Thanks,
John

John Axelson, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178
Fax: 303-637-7179
Cell: 303-877-9964
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